

COVID testing administered by Aptitude Medical Lab

Employees who are enrolled in a SISC (Self-Insured Schools of CA) sponsored medical plan such as Anthem Blue Cross please note:

Aptitude Medical Lab is an out of network provider. Anthem Blue Cross is only paying \$75 of the \$149 total cost of this test. Employees will receive an Explanation of Benefits which will show how much the insurance pays, however this is **NOT** a bill.

The remaining \$74 is **NOT** billed to you by Aptitude Medical Lab. The conditions of the contract that was agreed to between Santa Barbara City College and Aptitude Medical Lab states that Aptitude agrees to accept only the amount paid by Anthem Blue Cross. They will not be billing any employee for the difference of \$74.

If, for some reason, you as an employee receives a bill from Aptitude Medical Lab requesting you to pay \$74, you need to contact Sharon Remacle in Human Resources.